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29 November 2019 
 

 

Dear Parents & Carers  

 

Our Nursery and Reception children  

would like to invite you to their 

Christmas Story and Carols on  

Wednesday 11th December 

at 10:45 a.m. in EYFS base. 

 

Straight after the performance we are 

having a Christmas Stay & Play – we 

hope you will join your child in some 

Christmas activities and crafts.  
 

 

Morning Nursery children can then go  

home with their parents  

 

We look forward to seeing you at the performance. 
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